Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up and Added Visitor Parking

Dear Canisteo-Greenwood families,

As you know, the Canisteo-Greenwood School District has made several changes this year to increase the <u>efficiency</u> and <u>safety</u> of the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up loop. Through different trials and modifications to get it to the most efficient and safe condition for our students, we feel that our changes have created the best situation possible for the space we have to work with. If the considerations below are followed, we should see a smooth operation of the loop.

- Parking spots have been added to the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Loop for your convenience next to the sidewalk. If you are going to get out of your vehicle, please use the designated parking spots. Parking on the inside next to the grass creates an unsafe situation for you and your child cutting across potential moving vehicles. Please refer to the diagram of the areas we cannot have cars parked (marked in YELLOW). The No Parking at the entrance of the loop on the right side allows for 2-way traffic and cars coming into the loop not having to go around the cars and creating a head-on situation with vehicles leaving the loop.
- During the decent weather months, parking on the grass as you are leaving the loop is allowed but please pull in as much as possible so vehicles do not have to swerve around you. DURING THE WINTER, THERE WILL BE NO PARKING ALLOWED IN THIS AREA.
- Please do not double park in the loop and get out of your vehicle to walk your student to the door.

 This creates a back-up situation. Use a designated parking spot if you are walking your student to the door.
- The Elementary School Faculty and Staff has been directed to park in the back parking lot and in some other areas. By doing so, we have created an additional 30+ parking spots for our parents/guardians to be able to park and take their student to the door if needed.
- > The zone marked in RED on the map is the designated drop off zone. There is to be no parking in that area at any time. It is a simple drop-and-go zone. This zone may grow in size if we see the need to do that.

We want to thank you for your patience as we have attempted to make this the best possible experience for our families. We feel that if these procedures are followed and adhered to, the Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Loop will run efficiently and more important, safely.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the District Office.

*PLEASE TURN OVER TO VIEW MAP ON BACK

